
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

February 23, 2021 No.:  21-030 
    

SUBJECT:  Customhouse Canal Street Parking Suspended 
 
U.S. General Services Administration [GSA] New Orleans advised U.S. Customs and 
Border Protection [CBP] New Orleans that a segment of Canal St. will be closed to erect 
a large crane for rooftop HVAC work at the Marriott Hotel next door to the 
Customhouse.  
 
The street closure is effective today and will last approximately 21 days, with intermittent 
lane openings. Parking in front of the Customhouse will not be allowed during the 
temporary street closure.  
 
As a Reminder:  CBP New Orleans has implemented a myriad of automated processes to 
temporarily eliminate the need for in-person CBP transactions due to COVD-19 
restrictions.  These processes remain in effect, and should alleviate adverse impact to the 
local trade community as a result of the temporary parking restrictions in front of the 
Customhouse. 
 
Please contact Assistant Port Director Mark Choina with questions or concerns at 
mark.s.choina@cbp.dhs.gov 
 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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